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assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

 

23 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Inspiration Programme 

 
This is to inform you that your child has the opportunity to take part in an exciting Inspiration Programme 

as part of their school curriculum.  The Inspiration Programme is designed to broaden the horizons, 

thinking and experience of young people, to make them aware of how our society works and help them 

understand their place in it. 

The one-year Inspiration Programme provides direct experiences and real interactions with motivational 

individuals and organisations.  The programme is entering its fourth year for 2022/23.  It is being delivered 

in schools and colleges across Buckinghamshire with students in Year 9. 

Your child has the opportunity to be part of the programme on a Tuesday, 10:00am-12:35pm, starting 27 

September 2022.  This will involve your child going on trips to various locations for which a consent form 

will be required for the duration of the programme. Consent forms will be provided as each trip draws 

closer. Some will require different clothing and a packed lunch to be provided by yourselves. Some of the 

sessions are held at the school also by a variety of staff. 

Please can you email me clagdon@buckinghamschool.org, no later than 12:30pm on Monday 26 

September, to confirm whether you are happy for your child to be a part of the Inspiration programme for 

this academic year.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. The following link gives you an overview of the 

course https://www.action4youth.org/the-inspiration-programme/ 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr C Lagdon 

Head of Year 9 
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